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2024-2025 Enrollment Update

We are delighted to announce the confinued expansion of Asheville PEAK Academy, refleciing our
commitment fo providing excepfional educational opporiunities.

As our enrollment conlinues fo thrive, it has become evident that wie require additional space to
adequately accommodate our growiing community of scholars.

To facilitate this fransiion seamlessly, we kindy urge all siakeholders to promptly secure their enrollment
through Lotterease. Your timely response wiilll enable us fo assess our capacily more accurately and
ensure a smooth fransition.

In addition, we are pleased to announce that Kindergarten Registration for the 2024-2025 academic
year will be held on May 2, 2024. We encourage prospeciive families fo stay informed and check
frequently for communication regarding regisiration procedures and delails.

Thank you for your confinued support as we embark on this exciiing phase of growith and development
at Asheville PEAK Academy!

If you have any guestions, commenis, or concerns, we can be
reached via phone at 828-333-5430 or email
(inNfo@ashevillepeakacademy.org).

ashevillepeakacademy.org




